
M.Ed. in Education with a concentration in Secondary Education 

 

The deactivation of the M.Ed. in Education with an emphasis in Secondary Education was 

requested due to the implementation of a more viable program.  The new program, an M.Ed. in 

Curriculum and Instruction, is more attractive to our secondary education students as it provides 

them with a Master's degree and an endorsement as a Curriculum and Instruction specialist. By 

deactivating this program, we are able to make better use of our resources and meet the current 

needs of our students. 

 

The College of Education seeks to deactivate the aforementioned program in order to focus 

resources and growth initiatives on existing programs. At this time, the College of Education is 

focused on consolidating programs so that recruiting efforts may be focused on programs with 

greater potential for strong growth and sustainability in the future. With recent changes from the 

PSC and current trends in education, the College of Education voted to deactivate the program. 

 

 


